
The National Agency for Academic Exchange accepted the Institute's application submitted under 
the "Solidarni z Ukrainą 2022" program, and we were awarded money for scholarships for Ukrainian 
students to complete work on a doctorate.

The scholarship is PLN 1,500 / month and may be awarded until September this year inclusive.
Therefore, please propose potential candidates who would like to work on a doctorate in the Institute 
of Physics. 

The  NAWA "Solidarity with Ukraine" program refers to people  who:

 - were already PhD students in Ukraine in 2021/2022
- came to Poland only on 24 February or later.


